Elsen, Nikki
%'

Subject: FW: Update

From: Ben Kapanke <ben®lacrosseloggers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 11:39 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Denson, Jonah <densonj@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dan & Ruth Kapanke <kapankefi@charter.net>
Subject: Re: Update

Good Morning Nikki and Johah
I hope both of you are doing well and healthy during these challenging times.

Wanted to reach out to you and give you somewhat of an update here on our end. As you can imagine, this has been a
difficult time for our organization as we try to prepare for a baseball season. As of now, our Opening Day is pretty much
a no go after the Govenvor's Stay at Home Order was extended. With so many unknowns as far as what a summer
season will look like, it makes it hard to justify the $10k reserved Class B, Beer and Liquor license at this point. My guess
is we will hold at this point for the application and wait till we gather more information for the Northwoods

League. Let's see how this shakes out and maybe we apply in May or even June. Who knows, maybe one will come
available and we wouldn't have to purchase the reserve license.

Jonah, we got your email on the Class B Beer and Class C Wine license. We will get that square away here in the coming
week. | am guessing by paying for that and moving forward as you laid out, it won't affect anything regarding the
application for Liquor down the road?

Just wanted to keep the dialog fluid.
Thank you,

Ben Kapanke

General Manager

La Crosse Loggers Baseball
lacrosseloggers.com
608-796-9553 Office
608-317-3160 Cell

Il -317-3160 Cell



